Scott Mills

The MPCA must enforce the 10 ppm sulfate standard. Site specific standards should not be used to
endanger wild rice, as there is no methodology based on sound science that shows the 10 ppm
threshold can be exceeded. The proposed rule should be open to tribal nation and public input in a
formal process.

Site specific standards should not be allowed without that input.



